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We take seriously our commitment to provide additional transparency into 

our political engagement. As a result, we included this important issue in 

our 2013 and 2014 Global Responsibility Reports. In FY2014, the Walmart 

Board of Directors voted to amend the charter of the Compensation, 

Nominating and Governance Committee, adding to its responsibilities and 

obligations the review and oversight of the Company’s legislative affairs and 

public policy engagement strategy. Walmart’s Executive Vice President of 

Corporate Affairs provides the committee with regular updates, at least 

annually, concerning the company’s strategy and support of key U.S. 

policy objectives. The briefing includes information related to stakeholder 

relationships, elected official outreach, lobbying, political giving and our 

commitment to governance compliance. 

Wal-Mart Stores, Inc. Political Action Committee for Responsible Government (WALPAC) is our 
primary vehicle for financially contributing to the political process in the United States. WALPAC  
is funded solely with voluntary contributions from eligible associates. To access information about 
federal contributions made from WALPAC in the United States, please go to www.fec.gov and 
search the appropriate disclosure database for "Walmart.” Walmart is a member of certain U.S.-based 
trade associations that the company believes can assist Walmart in achieving its long-term strategic 
objectives. Some of these U.S. trade associations engage in political activities, including the making 
of political contributions and lobbying. Walmart periodically reviews its memberships in such  
trade associations.

In addition, we have policies and oversight in place to comply with federal, state and local laws and 
regulations relating to the reporting requirements of corporate political contributions made in the 
United States. We frequently review our process to help ensure that we are accurately and appropriately  
filing public reports. Links to other publicly available information concerning our federal policy-
oriented activities in the United States, such as federal lobbying disclosure reports, can be found at 
lobbyingdisclosure.house.gov and senate.gov//legislative/Public_Disclosure/LDA_reports, 
which are maintained by the U.S. House of Representatives and the United States Senate.

The above links, as well as our corporate government relations policy, are available on our Walmart 
corporate website, http://corporate.walmart.com/government-relations-policy.
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